
MEDIA MENTIONS

Nation's Restaurant News - "NLRB Judge Rules
Against Jack In The Box"
December 2, 2015 Indianapolis

Ken Yerkes of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an article, "NLRB
judge rules against Jack in the Box," which was published by Nation's
Restaurant News on Dec. 2. Ken provided comments on a recent
National Labor Relations Board ruling.
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